



3/21-Wear tie dye or a colorful outfit to welcome Spring
3/29-End of Marking Period 3
3rd-grade news: It's hard to believe it's almost time for our 3rd-
grade kiddos to take the PSSA's. The week of April 25th will be ELA
PSSA and the week of May 2nd will be math the PSSA. More specific
information to come. Please note: Educational trip request forms
will not be approved for these weeks for 3rd-grade students.
Kindergarten registration opens on March 1st through March 31st.
New student registration for grades 1-3 begins on April 11th. For
more information on registration visit our district website.

Dear Hopewell Families,
Happy  Friday! We are so lucky to have such a great group of kiddos
here at Hopewell! Our students have been earning their paws and
"buying" unique experiences at the school store. Some of those
include reading to Pouncer and doing "Goat Yoga". We have plenty of
opportunities coming up, including our school-wide "Rock, Paper,
Scissors" tournament. We are 50 paws away! 
We are excited to welcome Spring and continue to watch our
students grow. Check out our upcoming events and pictures below.

Updates/Reminders:

                         Please do not hesitate to reach out 
                 to me directly if you have any questions. 
                                             HAPPY SPRING!
                                    Lynn Chromiak, Principal

chromiakl@slsd.org 610-791-0200 Hopewell PTA    Hopewell Principal @HopewellElem
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https://www.slsd.org/Page/13415


"GOAT YOGA"!"GOAT YOGA"!

READ TOREAD TO  
POUNCER!POUNCER!

HOPEWELL HAPPENINGSHOPEWELL HAPPENINGS!!






